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ROOM 5600 

30 ROCKEFELLER PLAZA 
NEW YORK, NY 10112 

(212) 649-5615 

June 25, 1999 

Ben Sanders 
Executive Director 

(212)649-5711 FAX 

Programme for Promoting Nuclear Non-Proliferation 
240 East 27th Street 
New York, NY 10016 

�vL-
Dear �r. Sanders, 

Funds were unusually short in the last round involving 
arms projects. So nothing was possible for PPNN. 
With some longer-term shrinkage likely in arms-control 
and peace funding. I'm not sure in general how 
proliferation will fit hereafter. But I would like to keep 
in touch as we work rhis om 

Sincerely, 

/fatU-
Wade Greene 
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